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Pupils of the 
week 

Oliver         

Greenhalgh 

Layla Bint 

Evie Bint 

James Cole 

Willow Tate 

Rebecca      

Gawthorpe 

Sally Toomey 

Magda           

Fitzsimons 

Georgina Collins 

Home                     

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…  

Can you make up 

a new and fun 

way of greeting 

your friends from 

a distance?      
     

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 Today’s Pupil of the Week assembly is on Mrs Channing’s blog page! 

As you’ll have seen in the media, school leaders across the country are busy planning for the 

possible reopening of schools to specific year groups at the start of June, subject to the          

Government’s five tests being met.                                                                                                             

I mentioned in last week’s newsletter that I have written a detailed plan for when we reopen our 

doors to EYFS, Y1 and Y6 children. This plan will be reviewed by the Trustees of the Enquire 

Learning Trust next Tuesday and, subject the plan being agreed, I will be able to share more  

details with you. I understand that some parents have not yet made a decision regarding sending 

their child back to school, as they feel they do not have enough information upon which to base 

their decision. There is no pressure to make up your mind at this moment in time. The texts that 

have been sent out asking whether children will be returning are for gathering initial information 

only and are not to pressure you into making an immediate decision. Please be aware that, 

should you decide to send your child to school, the times allocated for arrival and departure 

MUST be adhered to (children in class ‘families’ will arrive and depart in allocated time slots  

starting from 8.40am - 9.15am and 2.40pm - 3.15pm). School will operate as normally as         

possible and so, if you decide to send your child to school, there will be an expectation that they 

attend every day. You can, however, choose to remove your child should your family situation or 

the situation re COVID-19 change locally or nationally. There will be lots of safety measures in 

place in school, over which I have control. One of the safety measures, however, will depend  

upon parents. Upon return, there will be an expectation that children’s clothes are washed at the 

end of each day - they will leave their school jumpers/cardigans at school so that these do not 

need to be washed each day. We do have spare, clean, school jumpers in school that may be 

borrowed, so please do not worry if your child has outgrown their school jumper - you will not 

need to buy a new one. There will be no expectation that children wear full uniform - I know that 

very few children own five sets of uniform! Also, if children have grown out of their school shoes, 

there will be no requirement for you to purchase new shoes for them - uniform requirements will 

be relaxed at this difficult time. I know that washing clothes at the end of each day is a big ask, 

but it is a measure that needs to be in place to keep everyone safe. As I stated earlier, I know 

that information has been limited so far, but please be assured that I shall share more details with 

you once our reopening plan and risk assessment have been approved.                                                             

I would like to take the opportunity to offer heartfelt thanks to those parents who have expressed 

their gratitude and support at this difficult time. Your positive messages have really helped to 

keep spirits up amongst staff who are working incredibly hard behind the scenes to offer great 

learning opportunities for children, support for vulnerable children and families and provide     

excellent provision for Key Workers’ children. I am incredibly proud of our Roseberry family.      
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

It’s holiday time!                                                                                                              

Today we break up for a well deserved holiday. Although past work will be accessible on Teams for     

children who want to catch up with tasks they have missed, the chat  facility will be switched off. I’d like to 

wish you all a very happy holiday and offer my thanks to those staff who will be working in school from 

Monday to Thursday, providing childcare for children of our amazingly brave Key Workers. 

Coronavirus 
If you are worried about Coronavirus, or need further information, please call the            

Coronavirus helpline on 0800 0468687 or visit https://111.nhs.uk 

If you need to contact us, please call 01642 722883 or email office@roseberryacademy.org  

Please note that office staff are homeworking and so phones are being diverted. You may need 

to leave a message on the answerphone. We will respond to you as soon as we can! 

A message from Kids Club                                                                                                     

I hope you are enjoying the sunshine and are keeping safe. With regards to our childcare facility and the 

current situation, we will not be opening on 2nd June. I will monitor the situation again during the week 

commencing 8th June.                                                                                                         

If you have any concerns, please email me at sandrapeacock@hotmail.co.uk           

Times Tables Rockstars Tournaments                                                                                           

I am delighted that, even though all classes from Y2 to Y6 have now played against 

one another in weekly tournaments, children and adults have asked for battles to continue! 

It’s a joy to see children encouraging their class mates to take part. The tension builds 

and builds throughout the week - it’s so exciting!                                                                                     

Make sure you check your class Teams page to keep up with the running total and to see 

the final result, which will also be on your class blog page.                                                                

Don’t forget to take part! Will your class be the next winning team?! 

Acts of Kindness                                                                                                             

Huge thanks to Mrs Van Loo and Mrs Dumphy-Brook for donating PPE and hand sanitiser to 

our school. We know that these items are hard to procure at the moment and so these          

donations are VERY gratefully received!   

Times Tables Rockstars awards this week!                                                     

Most improved accuracy: James Cole                                      

Most coins earned:  Lily Bonner (151 000+)                                                                

Most improved speed: Lily Bonner                             

Well done, folks!

Stay safe - you are very precious! 

          Please note that if you are ordering school uniform from Motif8, we are currently unable to 

receive deliveries of uniform in school. You will need to opt for home delivery - sorry! 

Celebrating fabulous learning through blogs!                                                                        
If you fancy seeing some amazing work, visit our class 

blog pages!                                                                         
Every week, teachers blog examples of superb      

learning that has taken place at home and in school. 
Looking at the blogs makes me feel very proud indeed!                                                                        
What a great way to share the success of our children. 


